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My name is Dennis Dietrich. I am the headmaster of the Hebelschule. The Hebelschule is the 

public school in Stühlinger for all children aged 6 to 10. About 250 pupils attend the 

Hebelschule. They are taught in 13 grades by around 20 teachers. To the Hebelschule team 

belong two social workers, as well. Children and parents who are having various problems, 

can approach them. In addition to that, there is also the staff of the After-School-Child-Care. 

The staff spends the afternoon with the children and does the homework with them, if the 

parents want it. 

 

In the Hebelschule there are many various teaching ways. Children receive a weekly work 

plan, they work in self-study, self-discovering learning units and do projects on interesting 

topics. Because we want children to learn to work independently and to promote their 

individual skills. Furthermore, pupils' office hours take place on a regular basis. During them, 

the current stage of learning is discussed with the children.  

 

All the year round there are also a great number of events: school festivities and celebrations, 

sport events, theater and circus attendances, swimming and hiking days or the Literature 

Week. The deep rootedness of the school in the urban district becomes visible when, for 

instance, the school musical is performed once a year in collaboration with E-Werk and the 

Music School Freiburg. Traditionally, the school choir contributes to the opening of the most 

important Stühlinger event: the Nostalgic Fair. In addition, many of our pupils participate 

voluntarily in working groups. We conduct these together with many local cooperation partners 

(for instance, football, athletics, circus).  

 

After the four years of elementary school at the Hebelschule, the children will attend 

continuative schools: secondary schools, junior high schools or high schools. This is decided 
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according to the pupils' wishes and also to their skills. Normally, the transition works well and 

the children leave the Hebelschule well-prepared for the future.  

 

At the Hebelschule, there are periodical parents' evenings and it is important that the parents 

attend them. The parents' evenings take place mostly at the beginning and in the middle of 

the school year. The parents find out everything what is important and they can ask questions.  

Should you have a child between 6 and 10 years old and live in Stühlinger, then this is the 

right place for you to be. 

 

Englische Übersetzung: Luminița Trașcă 

 

 

Kontaktdaten: 
Engelbergerstraße 2 
79106 Freiburg im Breisgau 
Tel.: 0761 2017525 

info@hebelschule-freiburg.de 
www.hebelschule-freiburg.de 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com/search?client=safari&channel=iphone_bm&source=hp&ei=_iMxX9_LJIeFjLsP-YiS6AM&q=hebelschule+freiburg+adresse&oq=hebelschule+freiburg+adr&gs_lcp=CgZwc3ktYWIQARgAMgUIIRCgAToFCAAQsQM6CAgAELEDEIMBOggILhCxAxCDAToCCC46AggAOgUILhCxAzoGCAAQFhAeOgIIJlDHCFi6I2CtLWgAcAB4AIABmgGIAcANkgEEMjIuMpgBAKABAaoBB2d3cy13aXo&sclient=psy-ab
mailto:info@hebelschule-freiburg.de
http://www.hebelschule-freiburg.de/

